
Tea at

Three

space for your message

We’d like to introduce Tea-At-Three; a national weekly “event” 
that asks you to (appropriately) check-in with their neighbours at 

3:00 pm every Saturday.

Physically distant and from your door, in the garden, over a 
hedge, through some windows, over the phone, or across a Zoom 

call - we want to see Neighbours across the country taking the 
time to pop on the kettle, pour themselves a cuppa, reach out to 

their Neighbours, and support their communities.

www.streetfeast.ie
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